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BY EMAIL AND RESS 
 
 
December 14, 2021 
 
Ms. Christine E. Long 
Registrar 
Ontario Energy Board 
Suite 2700, 2300 Yonge Street 
P.O. Box 2319 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
 
 
Dear Ms. Long: 
 

EB-2021-0032 – Hydro One Networks’ 2018-2022 Distribution Rate Application – 2022 Annual Rate 
Update  – Draft Decision and Rate Order 

Thank you for providing Hydro One with the opportunity to review the Ontario Energy Board’s draft 
decision and rate order dated December 10, 2021 in respect of application EB-2021-0032.  
 
Hydro One has no concerns with respect to the draft decision and rate order. 
 
An electronic copy of this letter has been submitted using the Board’s Regulatory Electronic Submission 

System. 

 

 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 
 

Kathleen Burke 
 
 
 


